
From: Pitts, Ted
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/4/2013 1:14:38 PM
Subject: FW: Letter from Sen. Ryberg

Attachments: 2013.12.3.pdf

From: Adams, Marcia
Sent: Tuesday, December 03, 2013 5:17 PM
To: Pitts, Ted; Mike Shealy; Beverly Smith; Gunn, Eddie; Leidinger, Bill
Cc: Koch, Paul
Subject: FW: Letter from Sen. Ryberg

Please see the email below from RSIC. They requested that the attached letter be distributed to members of the 
Budget and Control Board.

Thanks,
Marcia

From: Lorrie Smith [mailto:lsmith@ic.sc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, December 03, 2013 5:05 PM
To: Adams, Marcia
Subject: Letter from Sen. Ryberg

Hi Marcia,

On behalf of Sen. Ryberg, please find attached a copy of a letter sent to Treasurer Loftis today. He requested that this 
be distributed to the members of the Budget and Control Board as well. Please let me know if this is a problem.

Many thanks!

Lorrie Smith

Lorrie Smith | Assistant to the CIO/COO
SC Retirement System Investment Commission
p 803.737.7585 | f 803.737.7070 | LKing@ic.sc.gov 
1201 Main Street | Suite 1510 | Columbia, SC 29201
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